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SUBJECT: Chenge in instructions re personnel
clossificetion plans.

Dear Sir:

In view of existing conditions, tne Federel Reserve Boerd,
in accordence with a suggestion recelved from one of the Federsl
reserve benikks, has amended paragraph 5 of the instructions govern-
ing the operation of the personnel classification plans of the
Federal reserve banks so as to increase from three to six months
the period for which, without the approvel of the Board, an employee
may be temporerily assigned without 2 reduction in salary to a
position calling for e lower maxirmum salary then he is receiving,

Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill,
Secretary,
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